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Planning Underway at Future Gold Line Station - Monrovia Station Square
With the Gold Line Foothill Extension project nearly 50 percent complete, communities are preparing for the enhanced connectivity the extension will bring. The City of Monrovia is exploring possible developments that will take place along the 11.5-mile route between eastern Pasadena and the Azusa/Glendora border. In October 2013, the Monrovia City Council released a presentation outlining their plans for the area around the Monrovia Station along the Gold Line. The presentation highlights project funding sources, project components/budget refinements, review of design concepts and public outreach efforts. To read the complete presentation as posted on The Source, please click here. 
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